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Nutt’s Notes
July 2010

Frankie and I are writing this prayer letter from Iwakuni, Japan. We have 
been here since May 27 filling in for Missionary Chris Parker at Faith Baptist 
Church. We have had an exciting time with these wonderful people. There have 
been six saved, several re-dedications, and several more making professions 
of faith that did not make it public. We 
have had the privilege of baptizing five 
people. There are more to be baptized, 
but last Sunday we had to cancel the 
baptism because the river was flooded. 

Frankie and I have been soul winning and passing out tracts 
outside the base several times. This brings back memories 
from Okinawa of Gate 2 Street and Hanson. On Saturday 
the church has been visiting and passing out tracts to the 
Japanese. There have been a few visitors to the Japanese 
church as a result of the tracts being given out. This church 
has really prospered under the leadership of Chris and 
Junior Parker. Thanks Brother Parker for trusting us with 
your work for a while.

We leave here July 3 for Sasebo, Japan. We are to be with Missionary Ed Navato at Lighthouse 
Baptist Church. Brother Ed and his wife are doing a tremendous job at Sasebo. We are excited 
about being with them. Brother Ed was a deacon with us at Maranatha Baptist Church on 
Okinawa and worked with us as assistant pastor three years before going to Sasebo.

We are to leave Japan on July 6. We will have until July 15 to take care of business and be gone 
again. Our next opportunity to serve our Lord will be in Koolau Baptist Church in Hawaii. We 
are to leave July 15 for Hawaii. We will be filling in and assisting them in getting a pastor. There 
is much to be done in getting ready for a pastor. We are excited about this opportunity and desire 
your prayers. We want to do a good job and please the Lord.

In September, we have the privilege of speaking at a Pastor and Pastor’s Wife Retreat in California. 
One of the pastors is AJ Billings. Brother AJ is a marine and a former member of Maranatha 
Baptist Church in Okinawa. He is pastor of Sierra Hills Baptist Church in Tollhouse, California. 
He and Lorie are doing a great job, and it will be good to see them again.

We are very grateful to you for your prayers and financial support.

Support for Steve and Frankie Nutt should be sent to BIMI, Steve Nutt account #827. 
U.S. Cell phone #423-544-4045.

In His Harvest,

Steve and Frankie Nutt
Proverbs 4:23


